
Visit us on our website, 
                                                                                                                                                                           www.stthereseschool.com  

 or on Facebook, www.facebook.com/sttheresecatholic 
 

December 20th, Friday – NOON DISMISSAL – NO Extended Care  
                                                                                           All students need to be picked up at Noon 
 

 December 23rd  to January 3rd   – NO SCHOOL – CHRISTMAS BREAK   
 

January 6th, Monday – School Resumes – Full Day 
 

 January 9th, Thursday – Christmas Concert – 6:30 P.M. in the gym 
 

 
 

Basketball Fees – Please stop by the office as soon as possible to pay your basketball fees.  Fees 
were due, November 15th. 

       

        
 
 
 
ENCLOSURES IN THIS WEEK’S THURSDAY FOLDER: (any flyer enclosed with this newsletter that is not a St. Therese Flyer is not a St. Therese 
sponsored event). 

- January Lunch Menu 
 

 
 
 Assurance Statement of Compliance with the purposes of Title IX Education Act 
The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese, under the jurisdiction of the Archbishop, and at the direction of the Superintendent, attest that none of the Catholic schools discriminates on the basis of sex in its admission 
policies, its treatment of students or its employment practices. 

Notice of Student Non-Discrimination Policy 
The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese of Denver, under the jurisdiction of Archbishop Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.I. and at the direction of the Superintendent, state that all of their Catholic schools admit students of any race, 
color, national or ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the schools.  Furthermore, Archdiocesan schools admit handicapped students in accord 
with the policy on Admissions in the Archdiocese of Denver Catholic Schools Administrator’s Manual.  These schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, age, handicap, color, national or ethnic origin in the 
administration of their educational policies, employment practices, scholarship and loan programs, or athletic or other school administered programs. 

A Note from our Principal, Mr. Vaughan:  
 
Today we celebrate the Feast of Our Lady of Guadalupe!  This is one of the most beautiful celebrations in 
the liturgical year.  If you are unfamiliar with the story of St. Juan Diego and Mary’s miraculous 
appearance on Tepeyac hill, then I encourage you and your family to read about it here. 
 
Is your child struggling with homework?  Do you want to start the new year with a better homework 
routine?  Please read these articles: Strategies to Make Homework Go More Smoothly and The 
Homework Battle. 
 
Don’t forget that our Christmas concert is scheduled for 6:30 PM on Thursday, January 9.  More 
information is coming very soon! 
 
You are all in my prayers every day! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.stthereseschool.com/
http://www.facebook.com/sttheresecatholic
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/church/news/2018-12/our-lady-of-guadaloupe-feast-day-mexico-americas.html
https://childmind.org/article/strategies-to-make-homework-go-more-smoothly/
https://www.empoweringparents.com/article/the-homework-battle-how-to-get-children-to-do-homework/#google_vignette
https://www.empoweringparents.com/article/the-homework-battle-how-to-get-children-to-do-homework/#google_vignette



